
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: CRTeam; Tavia Tan; Heidi Costello
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact Us Web form
Date: Monday, February 23, 2015 2:54:43 PM

A new entry to a form/survey you have subscribed to has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Us

Date & Time: 02/23/2015 2:54 PM

Response #: 283

Submitter ID: 2489

IP address: 172.56.32.212

Time to complete: 6 min. , 5 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

1. (○) North City

2. (○) Email

3. Not answered

4. Not answered

5. Not answered

6. Not answered

7. I wanted to comment on all of the signs I am seeing all around Shoreline regarding re zoning. I
 assume this has to do with development. I Am all for new development and rezoning around the
 Shoreline area. It will only improve this area. The light rail is a great addition. I know there are also
 many other folks around here that agree with me. Thanks,

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
 directly to this email.
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